St Joseph’s PS Lisburn 		Art Exhibition		June 2016
We are once again delighted to be able to showcase art work completed by our pupils as part of an exhibition taking place this week.
Pupil work from a range of classes, as well as the work of pupils who attend our Creative Voices Programme will be on display in the Assembly Hall on Monday (13th) and Wednesday (15th) of this week.
Parents (or a grandparent or carer): 
[bookmark: _GoBack]You are invited to visit the Assembly Hall to view the exhibition and can purchase your child’s art work at a price agreed with your child. Half of the agreed amount goes to the artist (your son/daughter) and half goes to the school.
All money raised will be reinvested in the development of Art in our school and in the Creative Voices Programme.
The Pupil Exhibition can be viewed at the following times:
Monday 13th June
8.30 – 9.15 & 3.15 – 4.30
Wednesday 15th June
8.30 – 9.15 & 3.15 – 4.30


